
We will get through this together 
with a renewed commitment to
 helping people See Brilliantly. 

For more than 70 years, Alcon has been 
a proud member of the eye care 

community and we are sensitive to your 
needs during this unprecedented time. 

We know you are making difficult decisions 
when it comes to your practice and staff. 

To help you see a clear path forward, Alcon’s
dedicated Market Access & Reimbursement 

Services team is available to provide education 
on coverage changes in telehealth services 

and reimbursement support around 
coding and billing.

BRILLIANT
TOGETHER

For assistance, visit https://bit.ly/3apuvaH, 
call (866) 457-0277 or e-mail ARS.SupportUS@alcon.com.




